
Tax update 

Here are a few tax reminders regarding your 2020 taxes. 

The tax filing deadline for IRS and Montana returns has been extended until 

May 17th. 

There are several benefits under Montana tax law for seniors. One is the ability to 

exclude up to $800 in interest income ($1,600 for married couples) as long the 

taxpayer or one spouse is at least 65 years old. Some senior taxpayers may also 

exclude up to $4,370 of pension, IRA or annuity income. To qualify for the full 

exclusion, the adjusted gross income of the taxpayer(s) must not be more than 

$36,420. A partial exclusion may be available for incomes up to $38,605. Filing 

married separate instead of married joint may help some married couples that 

each have this income maximize this exclusion. Here is a worksheet to figure out if 

you are eligible for this exclusion.  

 

 

 

Note: Column A is for filing statuses Single, Head of Household and Married Joint. 

Column B is for Spouse if filing Married Separate. 

 


